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IMPA Vice President Made an O�cial Visit 

The President of International Maritime Pilots Association (IMPA), Capt Na Jong-Pal, who is also the 
President of Korea Maritime Pilots Association (KMPA) made a courtesy call upon Maritime Pilots 
Malaysia Group recently. He was accompanied by, Mr Lim Jae-Kun, the General Manager of KMPA.

MPM Group hosted the visit at the 
Royal Selangor Yacht Club. Amongst 
the point of discusssion exchanged 
between MPM Group, which led by 
Capt. Martin Lim CM and Capt. Mohd 
Radzi Zain includes, the formation of 
Maritime Pilots Malaysia, (MPM) as a 
new organisation that posed to 
represent the interest of Maritime 
Pilot profession in Malaysia, participa-
tion of MPM as an IMPA members, 
IMPA Congress in South Korea which 
will be held from 25th -30th Septem-
ber and current submission of debates 
by IMPA members at International 
Maritime Organisation (IMO). 

Capt. Na Jong-Pal voiced his support 
toward the establishment of MPM and reiterated will facili-

tate MPM membership in IMPA and 
anticipate long term collaboration 
between the two organisations at 
international chapter. 

In the Asia chapter, both Capt. Martin 
Lim CM and Capt Na Jong Pal shared 
the same inspiration of potential 
collaboration and co-operation 
between MPM and KMPA in maritime 
pilotage related matter in Asia.

The delegates spent a fruitful and 
enjoyable time with representatives of 

MPM. 

“We are looking forward to visit South Korea to make a reciprocal visit and participate in the upcoming 
IMPA Congres too.” said Capt. Martin Lim CM to the respected dignitaries.

IMPA VIce President, Capt. Na Jong-Pal, presenting a souvenir to Capt. Martin 
Lim CM of MPM Group.

(L-R) Capt. Radzi Zain, IMPA Vice President / Korea Maritime Pilot Association 
(KMPA) President, Capt. Na Jong-Pal, Mr Lim Jae-Kun, General Manager of 
KMPA, and Capt. Martin Lim CM.


